
Subject: FW: A bill for your consideration

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Rep Thatcher <thatcher.rep@state.or.us> 

Date: Mon, Jan 11, 2010 at 12:52 PM 

Subject: RE: A bill for your consideration 

To: Ava-Nicole Davis  

 
Ms. Davis,  
  
Thank you for your email regarding forced circumcision. I am not inclined to support this type of legislation because I feel 

this is an issue for parents and families to decide, not the government. I do appreciate you sharing your perspective.  
  
Sincere thanks,  
  
  

  m tc eKim Thatcher  

State Representative 
House District 25 
(503) 986-1425 
900 Court Street, H-490 
Salem, OR 97301 
www.leg.state.or.us/thatcher 
rep.kimthatcher@state.or.us 
 




